
Letter of Appreciation

To: Mr. Ethan Baker
Mayor, City of Troy

To: Mr. Frank Nastasi
City Manager, City of Troy

Dear Mayor Baker and Mr. Nastasi,

I would like to take a moment, on behalf of our entire team, to express my gratitude
and sincere appreciation for the outstanding efforts of the Planning Department’s Mr.
Brent Savidant, as well as the invaluable contributions of Mr. Ben Carlisle of Carlisle
Wortman Associates, in advancing sustainable community development and
thoughtful planning for the City of Troy.

The Troy Planning Department has been instrumental in ensuring that the city
continues to grow in a way that balances economically attainable home ownership and
environmental responsibility, while preserving our community’s character. They have
done so successfully while navigating a challenging community and development
landscape.

I would also like to commend Mr. Carlisle and his team for their commitment to
thoughtful planning principles that will benefit both current residents and generations
to come. Their dedication to engaging stakeholders, fostering collaboration, and
implementing best practices in planning has set a strong foundation for a vibrant and
resilient future.

Please accept our gratitude for the vision and dedication that you, your administration,
and the Planning Department continue to demonstrate. The City of Troy is fortunate
to benefit from such committed leadership and expertise in guiding our community’s
growth.

With appreciation,

E. Nikolla

Principal

Eureka Innovation Development

5920 Livernois Ste 200, Troy MI 48098


